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The Tucker Valley Middle School Girls’ Varsity Basketball team traveled to Central Preston Middle to participate in a 

Holiday Tournament on Thursday December 28th.  The Lady Wildcats faced East Preston and fell in a close contest 45-42 

Jayden Kuhn led Tucker Valley with 16 points and London Hood added 13 points for the Lady Wildcats in the loss.  The 

consolation game against Southern Middle that was schedule for Saturday December 30th was canceled due to weather. 

 

The Lady Wildcats(7-2) will host Tygarts Valley on Friday January 5th and then they will play Davis-Thomas at TCHS on 

January 6th.  For more info or complete schedules go to TuckerCountySports.Com. 


